
Dear Sponsors and Friends:
On Saturday, November 3, 2018, The Regalettes Inc. will celebrate 60 years of commitment to education, cultural
and civic activities.  Our 60th Anniversary Scholarship Fundraiser, themed Diamonds and Pearls, A Red Carpet
Gala, will be held at the Beverly Hilton Hotel.

For the past six decades, we have consistently served the minority community through outreach programs and an-
nual scholarships to students in need.  All of our programs as well as educational support of minority students di-
rectly impacts the underserved and those in need.  Our goal has been to empower the next generation by
establishing standards of civic responsibility and community participation so that they may be shining examples
of service that uplift minority and disadvantaged communities.

In order to ensure that our scholarship recipients complete their education, the Regalettes provide continued tu-
ition support and assistance with living expenses beyond their four-year college program, which includes advanced
degrees.  Over the years, The Regalettes have awarded over $800,000 in scholarships and our student recipients
have had a proven track record of excellence, demonstrating a 95% graduation rate.  This year, we will present fi-
nancial awards to 16 deserving students.

In addition, we have expanded our college assistance program and launched additional sustainable programs re-
lating to STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics), job preparation, mentoring workshops,
professional and leadership development and internships.  In partnership with our Sister organization SIILK (Sis-
ters Involved In Linking Knowledge) and the Expo Center, we hosted our 2nd annual Teen Conference in Los
Angeles.  

We have demonstrated a rich history in honoring outstanding individuals who have made a difference in our
community with our Crown Awards.  And, our events are fun!  We present an array of local and/or name enter-
tainment to enchant our guests as well as present the talents of some of our gifted scholarship recipients.
Your support of our youth educational programs and community outreach initiatives will make a meaningful dif-
ference in the lives of the inner-city youths in our community.

I’m writing to ask if you will consider sponsoring this event.  We are a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization.  We
invite you to review the attached sponsorship package.  We are proud of our history and accomplishments and
would love to share this momentous occasion with you.

We look forward to discussing this exciting opportunity with you.

Sincerely,

Lois J. Buckman 
President, The Regalettes, Inc.

For sponsorship & ticket information go to www.Regalettes.org
The Regalettes, Inc. is a 501(c)(3)  Non-Profit Organization, Tax ID 95-4546694. 

SAVE THE DATE Saturday, November 3, 2018 at the Beverly Hilton Hotel, Beverly Ballroom


